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On 21 April 2021, PAGASA Office welcomed a personal visit by Mr. Mohit Garg, an Indian national who chose to make
the Philippines his home. His entrepreneurial spirit urged him to personally meet PAGASA President Steven T. Cua to
explore the possibility of supermarkets giving out eco-bags for free to customers when they shop. Mr. Garg is optimistic
but will have to push pencils, create designs, pull strings and synergize resources to fulfill his vision of a lucrative trade
here resulting in a cleaner Philippines.
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